
Submitter: BRANDON  TAYLOR 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposal to allow off-road vehicles 

(ORVs) to be driven on designated public roads. As an individual who uses off-road 

vehicles for both transportation and recreation, I believe this initiative would provide 

numerous benefits to local communities, improve mobility, and support economic 

growth. 


